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Reeseville Police
Department

When calling the police
department's non-
emergency phone,
please leave a detailed
voicemail.

Leave your name, a
callback number and
the address/location of
the complaint.

If a detailed message is
not left, the issue may
not be resolved.

Phone: (920) 927-5272
Fax: (920) 927-1745
freesevil-
lepd@netwurx.net

To submit and article or
advertisement please email :

Village of Reeseville Housekeeping

The Village of Reeseville Board meet-
ings are held on the 2nd Thursday of
each month beginning at 6:30 p.m.
Public comments are heard for the first
15 minutes of each meeting. All Village
residents are welcome. If you wish to
add something to the agenda please
contact the Village Clerk. Meeting
minutes will be printed in this newslet-
ter, however they are not official until
approval at the following monthly
meeting.

The Village Clerk, Christine Abell, is
available to help residents with any
village business such as utility or tax
payments and ordinance inquires. She
is available by appointment, 9-4
Monday-Friday. Please reach out to
her if you need assistance.

(608) 575-3097
ReesevilleClerk@gmail.com

reesevillereview@gmail.com :
:

The advertisements and
articles included in this
newsletter are at the dis-
cretion of the editor, but
do not necessary express
the views of the Village or
the editor.

There will be a Public Hearing on
Thursday August 12th from
6 to 6:30 pm at the Village Hall
for the purpose of public input on
Police Services in the
Village of Reeseville.

Dog and Poultry

licensing

Dog and Poultry licenses were due
March 31. There will be a late fee
now and a citation will be issued
for non licensed dogs. Owners
should contact the Clerk-Treasurer if
their dog has passed away or has
been rehomed. Applications are
available at the end of this newsletter
or www.reeseville.com.

Brush and Branch Pickup

st and 3rd Monday of each month.
Brush and leaves must be bagged.
Branches need to be a maximum of
4ft and tied in bundles. All branches
not tied or longer than 4ft will be
left.

Burn Pile
The burn pile is for brush and

branches ONLY, no other items may
be left there.

The 63rd Annual Corn Roast will be
held on August 14 in the
Fireman’s Park.
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NO COVER CHARGE « NO CARRY-INS

- 63rd ANNUAL -

il GARK ROAST

SATURDAY, AUGUST 14th
- REESEVILLE FIREMAN'S PARK -
- FREE SWEET CORN -

Sweet Corn Cooked By The Steam Engine, Donated By
Caine Warehousing & Bonduelle Fresh Foods Starting At 4PM

BAGS TOURNAMENT STARTING i 11AM
REGISTRATION AT 10AM FTR XIS

Double Elimination - Timed Matches - 32 Teams ikttt

LIVE MUSIC BY: | FIREWORKS [ Foop & BeR stanDs
SHIRTS & SKINS AT 9:30PM OPEN A? 11AM

] RAFFLE TICKETS Chicken Dinners Starting
www. ShirtsAndSkinsBand.com AVAILABLE ALL DAY @ 4PM Until Sold Out
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VFW Post 9392

. Are You a Veteran in Crisis or Concerned About
One? Did you know that VA offers same day
services in Primary Care and Mental Health at
172 VA Medical Centers across the country?
Contact the Veterans Crisis Line ( 1-800-273-

8255 and press 1, Chat , or Text 838255.) VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS.
ATTENTION VETERANS |
Army — Navy — Marines — Air Force — Coast VEW Post #9392 News & Events

- Guard August 24, 2021 - VFW Meeting at the Lowell

WWII - Korea — Vietham — Panama — Desert VFW Post #9392 starts at 7:00 p.m.

Storm — Bosnia—Iraq — Afghanistan — Many The VFW Post #9392 meets on the 4th Tues-
Other Campaigns day of the month at the VFW Post, 280 South
VFW Post #9392 is offering a free first year’s St.,

membership to all eligible veterans. Evenifyou Lowell WI. For more information about be-
just need someone to talk to, the VFW ishereto = coming a member contact John Stanton,

help. Post #9392 Commander at 920-296-6926
Veterans Helping Veterans
Post Phone: 920-927-9392 Face- Mark Your Calendars for September Events
book.com/VFWP0OST9392 September 11, 2021 — Veterans Poker Run
Quartermaster Craig Seaver 920-296- September 12,2021 — YUKON Breakfast

~ 5652 or cpbseav@yahoo.com ~ September 25 th — First Sheepshead Tourna-

ment of the season

American Forces Travel site now open to eligible
Veterans. The Department of Defense an- Lowell VFW is a great place for a family gath-
nounced sixteen million honorably discharged ering or party! Lowell VFW Post #9293 is
Veterans will now be able to access the Ameri- available to rent for events large and small.

can Forces Travel website. On average, custom-  The club holds up to 250 people for dining

ers save 35-40% compared to commercial travel ~ with a full kitchen and bar available. Book your |
pricing by using AFT. This includes discounted =~ wedding, anniversary, birthday, graduation, |
rates on hotels (up to 60%), airfare, rental cars,  confirmation or other event. The hall is availa-

vacation packages, event tickets and cruises. ble on short notice for a great price! Contact
https://www.americanforcestravel.com/ Marty Stanton, at 920-296-6925 or mar-
Sign up for your own VANews at veteransaf- tyrstanton@gmail.com for more infor-
fairs@messages.va.gov mation and pricing.

Bag Sale
Donate to the Reeseville Public

Library and take a bag
full of books!

August 14
Community Center

During the chicken dinners
while supplies last
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15 games will be played, plus
one Progressive game

August 2021

Bingo Night
Reeseville Community Center
406 N. Main Street, Reeseville

April 11, 2021
May 9, 2021
June 13, 2021
July 11, 2021
August 8, 2021
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 Doors open at 4pm, First game
begins at 5:30.

available for purchase.

Fire Service Corp.

Bake Sale

Sponsored by the Reeseville

; Food and Refreshments wﬂ} l?_e;_ ] |

The Reeseville Community Center Board will be having a
Bake Sale on August 14 at the Reeseville Fire Dept. Corn

Roast starting at 1:00.
If you love to bake and want to donate items to our Bake
Sale please bring them to the Community Center by

11:00.

hope to have a successful Fund Raiser.

Any Questions contact:

Ruth Snow 927-3612

“Covid shutdowns has affected many businesses including -
our Reeseville Community Center. With your help we

Lakeside 4H

WOW — we missed how many months
with Covid and came back out of the
gate strong again in Watertown’s 4th of
July Parade taking 27d Place in the
Floats! Yes we did as “Lakeside 4H
Stands Up for Bold Stripes, Bright
Stars and Big American Hearts”
was the theme of this year’s parade.

Our Bright Stars and Big American
Hearts were Teachers, Dr.’s, Nurses,
Military, Police, Fireman, Truck Drivers
and Farmers. The kids’ creativity always
is a great thing to see.
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STANDS Up FOR BoLD STRIPES. BRIGHT STARS
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TGS FEST

All proceeds to benefit TGS in
providing resources for our rural
communities.
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aturday, August 28
11 am—2 pm
W7115 State Road 16/60
Music by
Owen Brand
Cash & Drize Raffies Food Trupepg

(Games

Find out more at.....

www.thegatheringsource.org

Thank you to our Gold Sponsors......
WDS Construction—Sinissippi Lake Pub
Juneau Lanes—Compeer Financial

Rennhack Construction—Caine Warehousing
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Mehan, Caine Warchousing, Carolyn
Beauty Salon, D&L Plumbing, The

. Gathering Source, KARS Auto, Karl’s

- Carpentry, Lauersdorf Excavating, Mil-
‘ L waukee Stockyards, Rennhack Con-
EEE— struction, Specialty Cheese and the
State Bank of Reeseville. Thank you, our summer programming wouldn’t be possible without you.
Summer reading finished up in July. Turnin your completed reading log and choose your prize.

During the Corn Roast chicken dinners on August 14 the library will be holding a bag sale. Donate what
you can and take a bag of books home.

Do you want to learn a little bit of a new language? Practice listening, reading, speaking, and writing skills
with learning material from any lesson using over a dozen challenging activities with Transparent Languages.
You can log in from the library website. You can also use your library card to take college level courses with
Gale Courses, also linked from our website.

The Reeseville Library Board wants to encourage use by forgiving fines. Ifyou have library fines that are
keeping you from using the library please contact the director to make arrangements.

From The Editor each month to be included in the fol-  1/2 page ad: $75
| Advertisements and articles forsub-  lowing month’s news. Full page ad: $100

mission to the newsletter may be Advertisement Prices All fees due in advance.

emailed to reesevil- o s
Small ad: $ : 3
lereview@gmail.com. All submis- 3 ﬁnaé mim Design fees to be negotiaied and

sions must be received by the 25th of Business card: $25 ?mfid separately. Contact the editor
1/4 page ad: $40 : or details.

B ‘The )
- Gathering
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More thanv a food pantry. ..

10 years and stifd growing st!‘aﬂg

DRIVE UP PANTRY SERVICE - Continues on Tuesdays from 10-noon and Thursdays from 5-7 pm.
Pantry guests should remain in thelr ears, & volunteer will come to you. If you are not already
registered, please note you can register on our website — www.thegatheringsource.org

DONATION HOURS: - The Gathering Source is open for donation drop off on Mondays 1lam-1pm
and the firstand third Saturday of the month from 8-10 am,

MONETARY GIFTS - You can provide a monetary gift to The Gathering Source right on Facebook
and Facebook does not charge any processing fees.

RIDE FOR RESOURCES/TGS FEST - Saturday, August 28%, A bicycle ride on the Wild Goose Trail
followed by a festival at The Gathering Source grounds. The festival runs from 11-2 and features
five music, food trucks, games, beverages, cash and prize raffles as well as silent auctions, Al
proceeds to benefit The Gathering Source.

PLEASE LIKE OUR FACEBOOK PAGE AND SHARE OUR POSTS
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RIDE FOR
RESOURCES
August 28, 2021
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Enjoy a 30 mile bicycle ride starting at 8 am on
the Wild Goose Trail to benefit TGS in providing
resources for our rural communities.

Register by August 15th for $30 and

receive a wick t-shirt for the ride!

REGISTER AT: www.thegatheringsource.org

Post ride event—TGS FEST from 11-2
The Gathering Source
W7115 State Road 16/60
Music, games, cash & prize raffles, food trucks, beverages....
Thank you to our Gold Sponsors......
WDS Construction—Sinissippi Lake Pub
Juneau Lanes—Compeer Financial
Rennhack Construction— Caine Warehousing
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Lowell United Methodist Church

. Cross Street, Lowell, WI

' Sunday Worship Service 10:45 a.m.

' Come Join Us!

Pastor Renae Dymond

. Phone: 920-296-8436

' renaethepastor@gmail.com

*Additional services in Juneau and Horicon.

Check out our website or look on Facebook for

. additional information.

- WWW.scmofwi.org

Not ready to attend in person? Check us out at:

Go to YouTube and type, Shared Covenant Min-
- istries in the search bar and

press enter. This image will

appear with the results. Click

on that option and you will find

all of the sermons Pastor Renae

and Pastor Allie have posted.

The Refuge of Reeseville Church
August 20211 have a ?

g [ The following is what the Refuge believes and preaches
| and is paid for by the Refuge Church.]

‘ I have a question...No, T have many questions.

| Why did Jesus need to come? Sure, to save us from

| our sins. Ok, What sins? I haven’t killed anyone or

| robbed a bank. What sins? Why did Jesus need to

| come down here to the earth? And then why did they
' kill Him? Who was it that actually killed Jesus? Who
| is responsible? And what does His crucifixion have

| anything to do with me? T have a question...Who is

| this Jesus anyway? Son of God? Great. 3 rd person in
a trinity among the other gods out there? Vishnu,
Shiva, and Shakti, some out of the 100s of Hindu

- Gods? Brahman? Allah? Buddah? Apollo, Artemis,

| Hades? What's the difference? What makes Jesus so
special? Maybe he was just like an angel or some-
 thing? And why was he hung on a cross and died? If

| he was God, how could they kill him? What does

' hanging on a cross mean anyway? Why do they say,
he was in the tomb for three days? But Friday evening
to Sunday morning is only about 34 hours, not even
close to 72 hours? And how exactly does the death of
| Jesus take away my sins? How does that work? Real-
 ly? That was some 2000 years ago! Does that mean 1
 can live anyway I want now? I mean, that’s how eve-
ryone does it nowadays anyway. The death of Jesus

| makes everyone “saved?” Does that mean everyone?
Even Hitler, Sodom, Pol Pot? Does it even matter

REESEVILLE REVIEW

Or visit our website: www.scmofwi.org and click
on the Click Here to Watch button at the center
of the bottom of the page. That will bring you to
our Sermons page where you will be able to click
on any message that&#39;s available. As al-
ways, if you have any questions, please call Pas-
tor Renae at 920-296-8436 and she will do her
best to help you.

Ice Cream Social

Thursday, August 5, 2021 4:30 — 7:00 p-m.
MENU: Ham Sandwiches, Chicken Salad Sand-
wiches, BBQ Beans, Potato Salad, Pie, Ice
Cream, Beverage Come and enjoy! Free Will
Offering Lowell United Methodist Church

225 Cross Street, Lowell, WI 53557

A member of the Shared Covenant Ministries
UMC Churches of Horicon, Juneau, Lowell

what I believe at all? Does it matter how I live at all?
Some lie, kill, and steal too? Is that ok? Jesus died

for all our sins? Then why do we baptize? What's the ;
point? What is the “sinners’ prayer?” Why even goto |

church? I mean, we are supposedly all “saved,”
right? That’s how we all live anyway, as far as I can
see. We all act like we are “good to go.” “Sinners
prayer,” saying “grace,” Christmas trees and bap-
tism? What is it all for? Tf we are “saved,” why?
What does that mean? Who is this Jesus anyway? I
would like to know! And what’s the difference be-

tween the old and new testament? If it is old, whydo |

we even have it? Why even read it? So many ?s.

Hello, my name is Chris Behymer, Pastor of The
Refuge Church of Reeseville. and I invite you to
come and learn with us. I believe the Bible answers
each and every one of these questions and many,
many more! Questions that should be asked. Must
be asked! Questions that demand answers. Yes in-
deed, the Bible answers these questions, so we don’t
need to guess. We don’t need someone else to tell us
what it means. Instead, we must find out for our-
selves. Php 2:12 work out your own salvation with
fear and trembling. Joh 5:39 Search the scriptures;

|

—

for in them ye think ye have eternal life: and they are |

they which testify of Me. [Jesus] Careful! You might
not like some of the answers you find. They might
not agree with what you've been told.

Sunday Service @ 10:00 AM at 214 South
Main Street, Reeseville ,
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Window Into the Past
The first time the Reeseville Fire Department hosted the Annual Corn Roast was in 1957. The village looked
a little different at that time. Below are some pictures. Larger print outs of these will be displayed at the
library during the month of August.

Information and photos from Village of Reeseville Historical Resources, Kevin Neuberger.




PROCEEDINGS OF THE VILLAGE BOARD
FOR POLICE SERVICES HEARING
July 8, 2021

A duly convened hearing regarding police services took place in front of the Village
Board of the Village of Reeseville. Dodge County, Wisconsin. It was held in open session on
July 8. 2021 and called to order by Village President, Brian Miller, at 6:10 p-m. The following
Trustees were present, Chris Abell, Jim Bublitz. Debby Casperson, Cheryl Goodrich, Dave Snow
and Grant Rushing. There were two residents present.

Notice of this hearing was given to the public at least 24 hours prior to the meeting by

posting the complete agenda at the Reeseville Village Hall, the Reeseville Post Office & on the
Village’s official website

The Board collectively gave statements on why the hearing was called. The Village is
having a hard time obtaining part-time officers and has been unsuccessful in recruiting new
members. The Village was approached by the Dodge County Sheriff about contracting police
services with the county. The Village could contract with the county and stick around the current
budget but the hours of coverage would increase. The patrol hours would be flexible to the
Village's needs. There would be one to two officers that would be dedicated to serving the
village. The Board is hopeful to have more details in the coming weeks.

The residents in attendance expressed concern over the current lack of coverage in the
area and would like to have more details re garding the proposed contract with the County. It was
stated that they would like to see the police coverage increase whether that means contracting
with the County or hiring more part-time members for the Reeseville Police Department.

It was noted that another hearing to discuss the police services will be held on August 12,
2021 at 6:00 p.m.

The hearing adjourned at 6:30 p.m. just prior to the proceedings of the regular Villa ge
Board meeting.

Christine Abell, Clerk-Treasurer



PROCEEDINGS OF THE VILLAGE BOARD
OF THE VILLAGE OF REESEVILLE
July 8, 2021

A duly convened meeting of the Village Board of the Village of Reeseville, Dodge County,
Wisconsin, was held in open session on July 8, 2021 and called to order by Village President, Brian
Miller, at 6:32 p.m. The pledge of allegiance was recited. Roll call was taken and the following Trustees

were present, Chris Abell, Jim Bublitz, Debby Casperson, Cheryl Goodrich, Grant Rushing and Dave
Snow.

Notice of this meeting was given to the public at least 24 hours prior to the meeting by posting
the complete agenda at the Reeseville Village Hall, the Reeseville Post Office, and on the Village’s
official website.

There were three village residents present for public comment. The residents wanted to file a
complaint with the Village Board regarding excessive noise, property maintenance issues and threatening
actions from a neighbor at 400 Prairie Street. A letter from another neighbor, who was not able to attend,
was passed around to the trustees in which they attested to the same ongoing issues. Police Chief Bahr

was present at the meeting and confirmed that he would follow up with the complaints and contact the
property owner at 400 Prairie Street.

There was a motion by Jim Bublitz and seconded by Cheryl Goodrich to approve the consent
agenda items, which include the minutes from the previous regular meeting, the Village Treasurer’s report
and Utility Treasurer’s report. Motion carried.

Tammy Hampton from Kunkel Engineering was present to give the Engineer’s Report. An update
on the Pearl Street project was given. An email from Don Neitzel was read to the Board; all underground
utility work, including water and sewer services have been completed. All concrete work consisting of
curb and gutter patching and a couple of driveway approaches have been completed with the exception to
a few sections that need to be removed and replaced due to the roller or grader and those that have cracks
in them. The roadway has been graded and proof rolled and Gamet Circle will require some EBS work.
Kruczek is in the process of completeing the landscaping and they ran out of topsoil but another load is
being delivered. Kartechner, the asphalt contractor, is behind on schedule due to the weather and they will
begin paving Pearl Street the week of July 26™. The driveways and intersections will be ramped to
decrease the drop in street and driveway heights until the streets can be paved.

There was a motion by Dave Snow and seconded by Debby Casperson to approve pay request #3
from Kruczek Construction, in the amount of $5 5,772.75 Motion carried.

Police Chief Bahr was present and gave the monthly police report. Chief Bahr went over the
hours worked, citations issued and neighbor disputes.

There was no discussion regarding the police services hearing held prior to the regular Board
meeting.

Fire Chief Abell gave the Fire Department report. There were five calls in June. BINGO will be
held on Sunday. The Fire Department is working on plans for the annual Corn Roast on August 14" and
it will be a combined effort with the Lowell & Clyman Fire Departments.

Chris Abell also gave a brief update on the First Responders. The committee met on June 24® and
there were some concerns regarding the First Responders merging with the Fire Department. It was

1



suggested that the First Responder Committee should take action at their next meeting on their stance
regarding the merger. Chief Abell also wanted to state for the record that there are rumors of the Lowell
stations doors closing when the merger takes place and that the rumor is not true and there are no plans to
shut down that station. It was also noted, the Village of Lowell Board took a general consensus at their
last Board meeting in favor of the first responder merger.

There was nothing to report from the Residence Board.

The June library report was reviewed by the Board. Jim Bublitz and Debby Casperson noted that
there seems to be a lot of erosion near the outside basement wall. Dean Ziegel stated that Rennhacks will
be making repairs to the wall when they work on the storm sewer repairs. There was also discussion on
the library’s wifi interfering with other internet signals. In the past, it was noted that there was nothing
that could be done. Brian Miller will talk to Kay Kromm again and revisit the issue.

Dean Ziegel gave an update on the utilities. Everything seems to be running well. There was a
large fire in Lowell and the fire departments used a couple of hydrants in Reeseville as fill stations. It took
approximately 100,000 gallons from Reeseville and 200,000 gallons total to extinguish the fire. The water
tower will be down for three days while its drained, cleaned and having the mixer installed. They should
start within the next couple of weeks. Well 1 needs its normal rehabbing which will cost approximately
$8,002. Dean recently went to WI Rural Water Association training and his water operator license is now
recertified until 2024.

Dean Ziegel gave an update on the streets. There was possibly vandalism on Park Avenue. A
storm sewer grate was opened and someone (or a group of people) picked up the grate and dropped it into
the drain. A few firemen tried to fix the grate when Dean was unavailable but were not able to lift it out of
the drain and put up barricades until Dean was able to fix it. It has since been repaired.

Jim Bublitz gave an update on the Finance & Personnel Committee. The committee recently met
to discuss how to use the American Rescue Plan Act funds allocated to the Village. The Village will
receive approximately $70,000 in grants from the Federal Government over the next two years. There are
very strict eligible uses for these funds. The committee discussed donating some of the money to the
Reeseville Fire Service Corp to reinvest it back into the Village Hall/Fire Department by replacing the
windows, soffit, gutters and replacing the North side door. Funds could be used to offset the Community
Center losses in 2020. The committee will continue to meet and come up with a plan for the funds.

Property maintenance issues were discussed. Chief Bahr noted a couple of properties are starting
to make progress. Dave Snow stated he would like to see more progress and citations should be issued if
property owners do not comply.

The code book workbook has been converted to the digital format; however, one ordinance stil}
needs further review before the book can be sent back to General Code. The Public Health and Welfare
Committee will need to meet for further review.

Jim Bublitz gave an update on the library driveway issues. Jim has spoken with the Caine’s and
they will bring a truckload of limestone chips to mix with the seal coat in hopes of solidifying it. There
was no further discussion.

Brief discussion was had on the baseball fence issue. The field next to the fence was plowed up to
the fence line, however, the crops were planted behind the six-foot set back. There was no further
discussion or action.

|38



There was nothing to report from the Community Center. :

Dean Ziegel noted that the concession stands at the baseball diamonds have been rekeyed. Debby
Casperson received an email from Sara Hanna that they would not be hosting the tournament this year.
Teresa Chambers reached out to Debby to discuss the possibility of starting up the Baseball Association
again next year and having local teams again. There was not further discussion.

A resident recently reached out to ask about potential home delivery to properties on the current
rural route. The Columbus Postmaster called the Clerk to discuss what that would entitle and what
properties would be eligible. The whole Village would not be eligible for delivery, only properties on
Jackson Street, Main Street, Garfield Avenue and portions of Dewy Street and portions of Harrison Street
would be eligible for home delivery. These properties are on the rural carrier’s route when entering and
exiting the Village. Those properties would not getmail delivered to their individual homes: however,
they would have to be delivered to a cluster mailbox located on the corner of each eligible street. The
Village would be responsible for purchasing and installing each box. Due to the extra stops, they
anticipate that the mail would be delivered later and there would potentially be a need to split the rural
route. The Board felt that it would be unfair to have home delivery for a few selected streets only and not

the entire Village. At this time, the Board decided not to look further into home delivery, there was no
further discussion.

Appointment to the Board of Appeals was tabled.
Appointment to the Community Center Board was tabled.
The board discussed futare agenda items.

The following bills were reviewed by the Board:

BP $383.02 Farmers & Merchants State Bank $65.00
Transfer to ARPA Fund Checking $35,587.31 Ziegel, Dean ' $1.610.95
Abell, Christine $2,233.27 Abell, Christine $1,252.98
Goodrich, Cheryl $240.11 Snow, David $240.11
Miller, Brian $554.10 Abell, Christopher $200.10
Casperson, Debrah §193.94 Rushing, Grant $215.11
Bublitz, James $286.29 Abell, Christopher $115.43
Zechzer, Benjamin $230.88 Abell, Christopher $461.75
Pein, Christopher $230.88 Casperson, Debrah $230.88
Bublitz, James $115.43 Miescher, Michael $115.43
Caine, Timothy $115.43 Beal, Denise $392.50
Kromm, Darrell $60.95 Kohn, Gary $85.82
Kromm, Kay $138.52 Bahr, Scott $367.26
Kromm, Kay $1,225.64 Minshall-Buss, Nancy $347.22
Gregory, Sarah $687.47 Badgerland Disposal $3.948.75
Cardmember Services $1,305.18 City of Columbus $3.146.94
Dean Ziegel $132.16 Department of Administration $600.00
Diggers Hotline $146.15 Dodgeland School District $833.88
Environmental Specialists $100.00 Fitz’s Lawn Care $1,500.00
Gary Kohn $150.00 GFC Leasing $346.65
Grota Appraisals $3.500.00 Jacob Pacala $5.00
Joan Beal $142.00 John Deere Financial $4,217.52
Kay Kromm . $28.21 Kruczek Construction $9.106.12



Kunkel Engineering Group
Mary Kromm

Pamiela Leistico
Reeseville Water & Sewer
TDS

US Cellular

US Cellular

United States Treasury
VFW Post 9392

TIF 3
Kunkel Engineering Group
Municipal Law & Litigation Group

Water Utility

Wisconsin DNR

Kruczek Construction Inc.

Kunkel Engineering Group
Midwest Welding & Manufacturing
Village of Reeseville

We-Energies

WI State Laboratory of Hygiene

Sewer Sinking Fund
Transfer to Sewer Checking

There was a motion by Dave Snow
the Clerk-Treasurer be instructed to draw

There was a motion by Jim Bublitz and seconded by Debby
Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 7:58 p.m.

$550.35
$71.00
$71.00
$1,321.95
$311.65
§1.50
$85.94
$3.516.98
$50.00

$1.471.29
$124.70

$45.00
$17,929.06
$6.186.50
$14.26
$6,224.41
$1,104.41
180.00

$28,737.56

Lauersdorf Excavating

Municipal Law & Litigation Group
Phyllis Schulz

TDS

Tri-County Maintenance Supply
US Cellular

We-Energies

WI Department of Revenue
We-Energies

CDA Savinos

Transfer to General Fund Checking

Sewer Utility

Hawkins

K&B Tree and Lawn Care
Kruczek Construction Inc.
Kunkel Engineering Group
LV Laboratories

Village of Reeseville
Water Essentials
We-Energies

Christine Abell, Clerk-Treasurer

$300.00
$379.50
$142.00
$44.96
$196.82
$39.00
$1,036.45
$609.66
$1,769.03

$9.106.12

$2,172.12
$467.50
$28,737.56
$8,140.13
$1.658.00
$5,957.82
$160.00
$3,223.02

and seconded by Jim Bublitz that the bills be approved and
orders for the same. Motion carried.

Casperson to adjourn the meeting.
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